
April 16, 2020

DOES COVID-19 AFFECT THE DUE DATE FOR OUR 
BENEFIT PLAN’S FORM 5500 FILING?
Yes, the IRS recently issued Notice 2020-23 (an update to previous guidance), which provides filing 
relief to employee benefit plans required to file a Form 5500.  Employee benefit plans with original or 
extended filing deadlines for Form 5500 that fall between April 1, 2020, and July 15, 2020, now have 
until July 15, 2020, to file their Form 5500.  This is automatic relief – plan sponsors need not file an 
extension, though some further extension is available by doing so.  Note that this relief affects fiscal 
year plans – it does not extend to calendar year 2019 Forms 5500 due July 31, 2020 (again the relief 
is for the window from April 1, 2020, and July 15, 2020).   If you have questions about this relief, or 
other questions about late filings or ways COVID-19 affects your employee benefit plans, please 
contact Jon T. Coffin by email (jcoffin@jahlaw.com) or phone (704-998-2324). 

You can contact a member of our Labor and Employment group here.

Please note that the above JAH article does not constitute legal advice nor does it create an attorney-
client relationship.  Should you be in need of legal services regarding a particular matter, please 
reach out directly to one of our attorneys. Click here for our full website disclaimer.
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